
Draft Meeting Notes 
May 9, 2005 

 

Attendees:  David Groenfeldt, Lisa Henne, Alan Jager, Paul Paryski, Sig Silber, Roy 
Stoetz, Bob Vocke. 

Next Meeting:   Monday, June 13, 2005 
1:30 to 4:30 
Santa Fe Home Builders Association offices  
(1409 Luisa, Suite A, Santa Fe) 

 

The presentation by Beth Bardwell of World Wildlife Fund on the water user fee was 
canceled. 

Update on Landscapes and Watersheds workshop 
Paul Paryski provided the most recent draft of the workshop outline and 
recommendations.  The legality of modifying landscapes for water harvesting will be a 
major issue for this workshop.  Ideas for organization of the recommendations for 
decisionmakers included grouping by implementing entity, time frame, and zone (urban, 
rural, etc.). 

Topics discussed included potential case studies and available research, the need to tailor 
approaches to water harvesting for specific locations, and the need to support research to 
develop models of evapotranspiration, runoff, and infiltration.  

Publicity for the Landscapes and Watersheds workshop will be coordinated with the 
“H2O 2005” Water Film Festival and Symposium (June 9-12th – 
www.ccasantafe.org/cinema_festivals) and Green Design Week (June 19-26th – 
www.santafedesignweek.com).  

 


